Office of Technology Services

Dr. John D. Barge, State School Superintendent Instructional Technology

DATE: April 23, 2012

Mr. Floyd Fort
Old Eufaula Highway
Lumpkin, GA 31815

Dear Mr. Fort:

Thank you for submitting your system-level technology plan to the Georgia Department of
Education. The Stewart County School District technology plan meets all the required criteria
posted at (http://www.doe.k12.ga.us/_documents/technology/state/tech_planning_rubric.pdf) and
is approved from July 1, 2012 through June 30, 2015. Keep this official approval with your
records for audit purposes of the following programs:

e E-Rate discounts — Federal program

Sincerely,
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Kathy Platt, Associate Superintendent of Instructional Technology
Georgia Department of Education

Instructional Technology

1952 Twin Towers East

205 Jesse Hill Jr. Drive

Atlanta, GA 30334

404-463-0503

404-657-1549 fax

kplatt@doe.k12.ga.us

PK: CJ

CC: Mr. Bill Haney
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